
 
 

March 13th, 2020, 8:53 AM 
Good morning MYIS Community, 

 

As many of you are aware, there has been a case of CoVID-19 diagnosed of an immediate family member at 

ISB. We all are sending our positive thoughts to the family and hope for a speedy recovery. 

 

For us, as a school, it is important for us to remain vigilant and in contact with the local officials. We are currently 

establishing contact with OPEC to seek guidance as to whether this impacts on our current operating situation at 

MYIS. While the close proximity of the case is concerning we need to ensure we act rationally and in accordance 

with the advice provided by health experts. 

 

We will send an update at the end of the day today with the latest information we have. Until then please see the 

attached slide show for data that may help you understand the situation the world is facing as well as the school 

website that was updated yesterday. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mel 

 

 

Ms. Melanie Taylor 
Assistant Principal 
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